
NOTICE OF FINAL SETTLEMENT  
 

 

PROJECT NHPP 0821-107 

 

 

PROJECT ID # 21200 

 

 

In accordance with the notice provisions contained in 38-26-107 C.R.S. 1973 as amended, the 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE OF COLORADO has established July 22, 2020 as the 
date of final settlement with Grand River Construction Co., in Garfield County. On SH 82, with 
project limits from MP 1 to MP 13, and along US 6 from MP95 to MP 108.3. The project will 
treat US 6 w/a chip seal and SH 82 w/a mill and fill in the driving lanes.  The project also 
includes concrete curb ramp upgrades, guardrail replacement, striping, structure scour 
mitigation, and traffic control. 

 

Claims containing a verified statement of the amounts due and unpaid must be in the form of a written 

affidavit and must be received by the CONTROLLER, Department of Transportation at 2829 W. Howard 

Place, Denver, Colorado, 80204, on or before 5:00 p.m. of the final settlement date above. 

 

Effective July 1, 2013, Colorado Department of Transportation will no longer advertise Notice of 

Final Settlements in newspapers and will only post Notice of Final Settlement advertisements on 

CDOT’s website (https://www.codot.gov/business). 

 

Stephen Harelson, P.E., Chief Engineer, Department of Transportation. 
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